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Dear Mr Brooks, 

 
On behalf of the Presidency of EURASHE I would like to send you a special word of 
thanks for making an important contribution to the 22nd conference of EURASHE in 

Riga, 10 and 11 May last. 
 
The event once more enabled us to update our membership on the latest issues and 

trends in European Higher Education, and your input greatly contributed to the overall 
success of the conference, which by its innovative mix of keynote speeches, plenary 
discussions and interactive workshops was well received by the audience. 

 
We shall be publishing the various contributions on our conference website shortly, 
and look forward to welcoming you at the other EURASHE events in the future. 

 
With our best regards, 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Stefan Delplace 
Secretary General 

EURASHE 


